
 

19 April 2021 

 
 

 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- Office closure 

 
 

Further to the announcement by the Fiji Government through the Ministry of Health and Medical 

Services this morning, we wish to inform the public that all our offices and campuses will be closed 

today until further notice as a result of the lockdown in Nadi and Lautoka. 

 

We will continue to monitor the relevant updates issued by the Fiji Government and will make our 

decisions accordingly based on that advice.  

 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and advise that our Management teams 

may be available on email and any urgent communications to the office can be made via email on 

info@fbi.ac.fj and queries will be directed to the appropriate personnel. 

 

 

  
Hiroshi Taniguchi      Roqiqi Korodrau 

Executive Chairman       Company Secretary 
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